MIAMI-DADE

Memorandum

Date:
July 23,2019 Supplement to
To: Honorable Chairman Audrey M. Edmonson agenda.ItentNo: 3B}
and Members, Board of County
Commissioners
From: Carlos A. Gimenez
Mayor
Subject: Supplemental Information to Itet~§(B)(1)-191224 — Resolution Ratifying Change

Order No. 4 between Miami-Dade County and Munilla Construction Management,
LLC Providing for a Non-Compensable Time Extension

The purpose of this supplemental memorandum is to notify the Board of County Commissioners
(Board) that the above referenced agenda item will not be presented on today’s agenda as a
companion item to Request to Advertise RFQ No. MCC-9-18 (RFQ No. MCC-9-18), as originally
intended. RFQ No. MCC-9-18 allows for the selection of a General Contractor through the
County’s Miscellaneous Construction Contract Program for the Miami-Dade Aviation Department.

RFQ No. MCC-9-18 was heard at the July 16, 2019 Tourism and Ports Committee and was
forwarded to the September 4, 2019 Board meeting agenda with favorable recommendation.
Because Change Order No. 4 provides for the continuity of construction services throughout the
County’s airport system until an award is approved by the Board for the MCC-9-18 Contract, it is
imperative that it be placed on the Board’s agenda for review and consideration without delay.

Jack Osterholt
Deputy Mayor



